APPENDIX C2

Susan Hall

From:

Sent: 07 October 2015 11:34

To: Rachel Hall

Subject: RE: Weekly Licensing Reports 13-20 September 2015

Hello Rachael:

Yes, sorry. | would like to object to Foxie Browne's application because of the noise pollution that
will inevitably increase in this area of the city when the place closes for the evening. People
leaving this venue at 3AM will be making noise as they leave! As well as an increase in crime and
disorder into the area of the Highcross where the restaurants are located because by 3AM this
area will be for the most part closed for the night. With no one around, the opportunity to commit
crime increases because their is no risk of detection. Rachael, does this satisfy the
representation?

Cheers,




